NOTICE INVITING BIDS
TOWN OF ROSS, CA

LAUREL GROVE SAFE PATHWAYS PROJECT PHASE IIB
TOWN PROJECT NO. 9075-45

SEALED BIDS will be received at the office of the Town Clerk, 31 Sir Francis Drake
Blvd., Ross, California, 94957, until the hour of 2:00 p.m. on Thursday,
June 6, 2024, at which time they will be publicly opened and read, for
performing the following work:

BRIEF PROJECT DESCRIPTION:

The work to be performed under this contract for the LAUREL GROVE
SAFE PATHWAYS PROJECT PHASE IIB, in the Town of Ross, consists of,
but is not limited to: reinforced concrete retaining wall, concrete barrier, asphalt
dike, curb, gutter, and sidewalk construction; roadway grinding and overlay;
roadway signhage and striping; storm drain; traffic control, water pollution control,
and ancillary work as shown on the project plans.

The Town Engineer has estimated the total cost of this project to be $426,200.

Plans and specifications are available at the office of BKF Engineers, 200 4"
Street, Suite 300, Santa Rosa CA 95401. Electronic copies are available for
download at no cost: https://bkf.sharefile.com/public/share/web-
se7f13f07379149aab1464fd22222fe1c

Hard copies may be obtained by emailing bdower@bkf.com, at a cost of $60.00
which cost is not refundable regardless of whether the Plans and Specifications
are returned or not.


https://bkf.sharefile.com/d-s34658a2883094cdcab7c43747051a534



